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Damon, Jessica

From: Hilary Kammerer <hilarykammerer@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:14 PM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Subject: Opposed

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

In regard to the Silver Maple Project, I am adamantly opposed. There are so few untouched wild places left in the world 

and Maine is fortunate to be harboring a few. Please do not destroy the isolation, silence and wildlife here. 

Hilary Kammerer 

Winter Harbor ME 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 


